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Andrea Gyger

From: Tiffany Parker <Tiffany.Parker@co.laplata.co.us>

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 12:41 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Amber.McReynolds@denvergov.org

Subject: Comments to help shape Colorado's Election Rules

Thank you for opportunity to submit comments on the proposed New Rule 2.10.4. 
 
The comments below are submitted by La Plata County on behalf of the Co-Chairs of the Election Statute Review 
Committee of the Colorado County Clerk’s Association. Due to the shortness of time to review the rule, the full 
participation of the committee did not occur. 
 
Section A – “An Elector must consider the following factors in determining the Elector’s Primary Residence:” (remove 
County Clerk and Recorder) 
County Clerk’s do not have the ability to check the outlined six determining factors. This rule seems to be putting counties 
in a bad place should challenges occur or for possible election contests. 
 
Section B and C – The use of the word “permanent” seems too restrictive. Possibly use the word “indefinitely”.  
 

Respectfully, 

 

Tiffany L Parker 

La Plata County Clerk & Recorder 

98 Everett Street, Suite C 

Durango, CO  81303 

970-382-6294 

970-259-5413 fax 

 


